
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 15, 2010 

 

 

 

To the Honorable, the Common Council 

  of the City of Milwaukee 

 

Honorable Members of the Common Council: 

 

I am pleased to reappoint Ms. Danae Davis, Pearls for Teen Girls, 2100 North Palmer 

Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin, 53203, to the Main Street Milwaukee Partners Board.  

This reappointment is pursuant to Section 320-19 of the Milwaukee Code of Ordinances.   

Ms. Davis’ term will commence upon taking of the oath of office. 

 

I trust this reappointment will have the approval of your Honorable Body. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Tom Barrett 

Mayor  


